
 In connection with your RTI Application dated 01.09.2021 (received on 
08.09.2021), it is informed that as per Chapter II Point No. 8(1) (h) of RTI act, 

information which may impede the process of investigation or apprehension or 
prosecution of offenders is/are exempted from disclosure of information. Pertinent 

to mention here that various Civil and Criminal proceeding related to STC’s business 
transaction with M/s. Jhagadia Copper Limited (JCL) are pending before various 
courts.   

  
In view of the above, the desired information/documents pertaining to STC’s 

business transaction with M/s. Jhagadia Copper Limited (JCL) sought through the 
aforementioned letter dated 01.09.2021 cannot be disclosed/provided. 

  


